
From: Mike Nuccio   
Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2024 12:35 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Proposed NEM Settlement 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

________________________________ 

 

Hello, 

 

As a resident of Salem, New Hampshire who invested in residential solar I am writing in 
support of the proposed settlement in Docket 22-060. Solar contributes to the clean energy 
transition that must be achieved in the 25 years to avoid the worst damage imposed by over 
a century of dependence on fossil fuels. We need to do everything we can to encourage NH 
residents and businesses to invest in clean energy. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Nuccio 

 


